UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

October 23, 1978

Docket No. 50-201

MEMORANDUM FOR: Steve Scott, Acting Chief

FROM:

Distribution Services Branch, TIDC

R. C. Paulus, Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: DOCUMENTS FOR PDR AND LPOR

Enclosed are copies of the following documents:

1.

[

Memorandum dated 9/12/72 from J. Hendrie to J. 0'Leary
with enclosed anonymous letter dated 9/3/72

Memorandum dated 9/19/72 from J. O'Leary to F. Kruesi
Letter dated 2/5/73 from P. Nelson to NFS

Inspection Report No. 50-201/72-03

Letter dated 3/12/73 from R. Miller to P. Nelson

Please place copies of these documents in the Public Document Room
and in the Local Public Document Room. Copies are already available
in Central Files.

&/C.ﬁa—«&«.

Robert C. Paulus
Qffice of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosures:
As stated (2)

cc: w/encls
H. W. Crocker, Region I

cc: w/o encls
N. C. Moseley, IE
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